
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

CITY OF TORRINGTON 
INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

 
Pursuant to Section 12 of the Regulations, the City of Torrington Inland Wetlands Commission 
gives notice that its agent will approve, on or after March 24, 2022, application #AD 22-03-01 of 
Chris Cresci/WSP USA Inc. on behalf of Nidec America Corporation for demolition of an existing 
foundation and removal and remediation of approximately 25 cubic yards of soil in a regulated 
upland review area at 100 Franklin Drive, Assessor’s Map 127 Block 005 Lot 027. 
 
Any person may appeal this decision to the Torrington Inland Wetlands Commission within 15 
days of the notice by submitting such appeal at the Land Use Office, 140 Main Street, 
Torrington, CT. 
 
Jeremy Leifert, City Planner/WEO 
 
Dated in Torrington, CT 
This 9th Day of March, 2022 
 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  
 
Please publish in the Waterbury Republican-American Newspaper on March 9, 2022 


